
PTA Council General Meeting 
September 3, 2019 

 
Updated PTA Council Position on School Facilities Surcharge Increase 

 
Motion was made and seconded: 

 
“The PTA Council of Howard County is reaffirming its position among the delegates of 
the 2019-2020 school year to support legislation to provide appropriate and accurate 
mitigation from additional household construction to sustain capital projects to 
accommodate enrollment growth impacts with permanent school facilities for each 
grade level within the county.” 

Motion passed unanimously by PTACHC Membership. 

Motion will be posted on www.ptachc.org.   
 
There is a public hearing on Monday, September 16 at 7:00 pm (with a possible extra day on September 
18).  The hearing will be held at Banneker Room, George Howard Building, 3430 Courthouse Drive, 
Ellicott City, 21043.  Go to https://cc.howardcountymd.gov/ for more information. 
 
Individuals may testify.  Go to https://apps.howardcountymd.gov/otestimony 
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